NW Fruit General Membership Meeting

March 12, 2022 12:00 noon

Held in the Master Gardeners Pavilion

Kim Siebert nominated Scott Terrell to serve as a director, seconded by Colleen Sanders. Passed unanimously.

Sam Benowitz, Jay Scott, Dennis Davenport, and Bob Baines were re-elected as directors.

Board meeting following the General Membership Meeting

12:20 pm

Attending: Bob Baines, Ira Collins, Dennis Davenport, Colleen Sanders, Sam Benowitz, Celeste Frisbee, Jay Scott, Scott Terrell

This slate of officers was unanimously elected:

President – Bob Baines Vice President – Ira Collins Secretary – Celeste Frisbee Treasurer – Dennis Davenport

Meeting ended 12:30 pm

Respectfully submitted by outgoing Secretary Kim Siebert